
 

Need assistance with the saliva kit or blood kit? 

Email: newideas-participant@alz.org 
Call: 866-507-7254 

Visit our website: www.ideas-study.org 
 

 

Thank you for participating in the 
New IDEAS Study! 

 

 
Important Reminders: 

• Keep this piece of paper in a safe place for the future.  
• Ask your memory care staff to help you set a reminder on your phone for your PET 

scan.  
• After you get your PET scan, you will get your New IDEAS saliva kit in the mail.  

o You will give one saliva sample at home and mail it back to the study.  
o Step by step instructions are provided within the kit.  

• If you signed up for the optional blood draw: 
o After you get your PET scan, you will get your New IDEAS saliva and blood 

draw kit in the mail at the same time.  
 You will give one saliva sample at home and mail it back to the study.  
 You will schedule an appointment at your local Quest Lab and get your 

blood drawn. 
 Step by step instructions are provided within the kit.  

• Have questions about the New IDEAS Study? Talk with your memory care doctor. 

 
 

Information for your PET brain scan:  
 

Name of PET Imaging Facility: ____________________________ 

Phone number for PET Imaging Facility: ____________________ 

Scan Appointment Date:  ______________ 

Scan Appointment Time:  ______________AM/PM 

Did patient sign up for the optional blood draw? (Circle one)       YES    NO 
 

SECTION TO BE COMPLETED BY PRACTICE STAFF 

mailto:newideas-participant@alz.org
http://www.ideas-study.org/

